
Notice of Upcoming Work at Twickenham Station 
We are writing to update you on our works in December on the station platforms 

 

24th Nov 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Geoffrey Osborne Ltd  •  Registered Office: Fonteyn House, 47-49 London Road, Reigate, Surrey, RH2 9PY  •  Registered in England Number: 873093 

The site has been registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS), 
which means that how we interact with our neighbours and operate our site will be 

regularly assessed independently. 

More information on the CCS can be found on their website: 

www.ccscheme.org.uk 

 

Island Enabling Works Update
 

Following our previous update regarding the Island platform works at Twickenham Station, we are 
writing to update you that we will be completing those works on Sunday evening to Monday morning 
of the 27th November as advised. 

 

Our next phase of works include;  

 

• Movement of material from and to the Island Platform using plant and equipment. 

 

In order to complete these works, it is necessary for us to carry out activities at night using 
engineering hours. During this time, we will be able to use a line block to safely access between 

platform 3 and 4/5, without disrupting train services. 

 

The works will take place each night between 22:00 and 05:00 the following morning. Work is planned to 
commence on Sunday 3rd December and continue until the morning of the 11th December. 

 

This work will cause some noise disturbance. Site guard fencing with a layer of echo barriers will 
be used where practicable to reduce disruption, and noise monitoring will be undertaken to 
manage the works. 

 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. 

 

How to get in touch 
 

Our site team operates an open-door policy. Alternatively, you can contact the project's 
Community Liaison Officer Rowan Cole on community@twickenhamforward.com. 

 

In case of emergency, you can contact our 24/7 manned hotline on 07971 125 180. 

 

Copies of this and future updates can be found on the project website. You can also sign up to 
receive dedicated email updates about the progress made to date, and what's happening next, at: 
www.twickenhamforward.com 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience, and apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
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